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Dear parents and carers 
 
GCSE Geography Field Trip to Holderness Cost - 30 April 2025 
 
A Geography fieldwork visit to the Holderness Coast (Bridlington and Hornsea) has been 
arranged for Year 11 GCSE Geography students on Wednesday 30 April 2025. 
   
The day’s visit aims to study the characteristics of that coastline. The information obtained 
will form a valuable source of field research, which will be used as the main source of 
primary background material for one of the GCSE exams. 
  
The basic details of the visit are as follows: 
  
Cost: Funded by the Academy.  The Humanities department funds all worksheets and other 
resources. 
  
Clothing: Academy uniform is not required. However, sensible shoes and warm clothing for 
wet/cold weather are essential. 
  
Food: Students should bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. For students in receipt of 
free school meals, a packed lunch can be provided, if required. 
  
Date & Time: The trip will depart from The Bulwell Academy at 7:30am on Wednesday 30 

April 2025 and return by 6:30pm on the same day. 
 
This visit is compulsory as it contributes to the students GCSE exam. If you have any 
queries in relation to this, please e-mail me: mark.barlow@bulwellacademy.org.uk 
  
Consent:  
Please log into the Arbor App to consent to the visit. You will find this under Activities 
- Trips - GCSE Geography Field Trip-30.4.25 
 
The Microsoft form attached must also be completed: 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/RWWj4Mtvv5 

 

 Yours sincerely 

  
M Barlow 

  

M Barlow 

Director of Faculty - Humanities 

  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/RWWj4Mtvv5

